
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 11:20 AM 
To: Faculty <faculty@groups.csusb.edu> 
Cc: Sandy Bennett <Sandy.Bennett@csusb.edu>; AJ Hernandez <ahernand@csusb.edu>; Janette Garcia 
<jygarcia@csusb.edu>; Rueyling Chuang <rchuang@csusb.edu>; Tomás Gomez-Arias <Tomas.Gomez-
Arias@csusb.edu>; Chinaka DomNwachukwu <Chinaka.DomNwachukwu@csusb.edu>; Sastry Pantula 
<Sastry.Pantula@csusb.edu>; Christina Hassija <CHassija@csusb.edu>; Kevin Grisham 
<KGrisham@csusb.edu>; Kelly Campbell <kelly@csusb.edu> 
Subject: San Bernardino Mountain Communities 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

 
As you are probably aware, several of our students, faculty and staff have been severely impacted by the 
recent snowstorms and road closures in the San Bernardino mountain communities. Yesterday, San 
Bernardino County officials declared a local emergency that will elevate the state’s response to this 
extreme weather, which has left many individuals trapped at home. Additionally, weather reports 
indicate there may be several more feet of additional snow over the next few days.  
 
Please keep this interruption in mind and plan for needed accommodations. We want to ensure we all 
have a safe and successful semester. 
 
Sincerely, 

Rafik  
 
A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D. 
Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs  
California State University, San Bernardino 
 

 


